
High Meadow Playgrounds 
 
Beginning on August 25, 2020, the 2 playgrounds within the complex will 
be opened.  
 
When using the playgrounds, please keep the following in mind: 

● In accordance with NYS guidelines, masks MUST be worn at all 
times. 

● In accordance with NYS guidelines, social distancing must be 
maintained. 

● High Meadow/Ossining assumes no legal responsibility for COVID-19 
related illnesses. 

● The use of these playgrounds and other facilities could be risky 
during the COVID-19 pandemic and could expose you and your child 
to illness. 

● These facilities are not sanitized, user discretion is advised. 
● Please wash your hands before and after use of the equipment. 

 
With the above precautions, enjoy using the equipment! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Board of Directors 


